
‘Old is Gold’ Clearance Sale 

Date: 12th and 13th January 2021 

A clearance sale was conducted for a period of two days from 12th to 13th of January, 2021                  
in the OAT. Various products and items of the previous Students’ Unions were sold at               
slashed prices. This goal of the sale was to make students reminisce about the past and                
cherish the wonderful memories that they made in Stella Maris College. Many students had              
bought the products from Envision’s notebooks and badges, to Lead’s and Ignite’s badges.             
Many students from all years bought the goods. The items were posted on Students’ Union               
Instagram handle, which helped in gathering more students who could pre-order their            
products. Some of the merchandise that were put on sale, were sold out within minutes of                
opening the stall. The sale also gathered teachers to carry a memory with them, where they                
bought the badge of other Unions.  

 



 

 

 


